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Richardson County Commissioners meet
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Commissioners met Wednesday, October 25

Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau Jr. updated the board on the routine
road and bridge maintenance that was being done the past week, He has been
working with the staff at Falls City Public Schools bus barn to make plans for
snow removal and different routes and he reported that the department was
getting machinery ready for snow removal. He also presented information for the
purchase of a motor grader which will be considered at next week's meeting.

Sheriff Hardesty updated the board on the routine business within the Law
enforcement center. He reported that a new deputy sheriff, Jared Anderson who
is Nebraska certified, began employment on Monday, October 23.

Notice was received that grant funding was approved from the Nebraska
Department of Transportation for the “Click-it or Ticket”, which will be
November 22 through November 26.

The Sheriff's Department is also planning a “Stuff the Cruiser” event which will
be held on December 2 at the Humboldt Dollar General and on December 9 at
Farm and City Supply in Falls City

Many Signals Communications


